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August Demonstration 

 

Our published demonstrator, Kate Osborne was unable to come, we were very 

fortunate that Christine was able to replace her at very short notice.  Christine's 

demonstration was a mixed media painting of an oil sketch of Standen where the 

group had visited the week before. 

Christine's methods of using collage, acrylic inks and printing using mount board 

were new to many of us. 

We were transfixed and enjoyed the evening.  Even the most orthodox oil painters 

would have picked up some tips! 

We are so lucky to have talented artists in the group who are able to step in at short 

notice. 

Thank you Christine.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LH Christine's Oil Sketch.                        RH Mixed Media Painting  

 

 



 

 

                    OUTDOOR PAINTING 
Our August outing was to Standen (NT).  6 of us enjoyed our day, the weather was 

kind and there was a good variety of subjects, although most of us included the 

beautiful house designed by Philip Webb.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paintings by  

TL Alan Brown TR Colin Twinn 

BR Ruth Harwood BL Denise Doran  

 

  

 

New Exhibiting Member 

 

At our August Committee Meeting Steve Farrer was elected as an Associate 

Member. 

If you are considering becoming an exhibiting member, our next selection meeting 

will be in February. 

   

 

 



 
   

 

OUTDOOR DRAWING and PAINTING 

 

Saturday September 23 2017 - David Wright Memorial Painting Day 

 

 HASTINGS 

We will meet at the Jerwood Gallery for coffee at 11am and then set out to paint, 

draw or just explore Hastings.  The Jerwood Gallery will be our base for the day, and 

we can benefit from the group rate of £6. Partners and friends who don't paint are 

very welcome. 

There is a cafe with superb views across the beach to the sea and fishing 

boats.  The gallery is just a short walk from the old town of Hastings, with many 

unusual shops and sketching opportunities.  There is a large car park near the 

gallery. 

http://www.jerwoodgallery.org 

. 

If you haven't already done so, please let Christine know if you are planning to attend 

so that she can make the group booking.  Payment should be made on the day. 

info@christinehopkins.co.uk 

 

   

 

  
  

 

 

Surrey Artist of the Year 2017 

Christine writes: 'Visitors who came to my 

studio in June were kind enough to vote for 

me in the SAOY Award and once again I am 

thrilled to be taking part in the finalists' 

exhibition at the New Ashgate Gallery in 

Farnham 30th September- 20th October. 

Gallery visitors may vote for their favourite 

artist to determine the winner of the cash 

prize and solo show' 

http://www.newashgate.org.uk 

   

 

http://northwealdartgroup.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a9564bc761bdb1a04f215e918&id=07cd98a45f&e=22ea01f4b2
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Annual Exhibition  

 

 Denbies November 13 - 26 2017 

 

Now is the time to start thinking about what paintings you are going to put in the 

exhibition. 

As you know we are restricted for hanging space.  All Full Members can submit up to 

4 paintings BUT only 2 may be large (not greater than 75cm in any dimension) 

Any works greater than 100 x 100cm can only be submitted by prior consultation. 

 

If you have already decided what pictures you are submitting and would like them to 

be included in the flyer and/or the Denbies Website please send images to me 

 sec@northwealdartgroup.org.uk as soon as possible.  
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